Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension

of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 235
From: Laureth

Sent: Saturday, 3 July 2021 5:16 AM

To: Economics and Governance Committee

Subject: Submission on Proposed bill to extend emergency powers

To whom it may concern,
We absolutely opposed the extension of any emergency powers by the Queensland Government.

There is no emergency and there has been only one COVID death in Australia this year and 912 last year which is
much less than the average flu season.

There should be no reason why the government should be able to dictate the free movement of citizens, our ability
to travel, our ability to run our businesses to earn a living. This is unconstitutional and infringes upon our human
rights.

Please refrain from your attempts to extend the emergency powers immediately.

Regards
Helena Laureth Craggs
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